
KINGS HILL WHEELERS BBQ 
 
We held our first BBQ this weekend.   
 
Big thank you to Scottie for arranging the event and also supplying lots of food.  
Thanks to Mat and Teresa for the meats and also Mat’s very interesting 
cocktails!!  They were very popular. 
 
The BBQ was well attended and I believe everyone had a fab time. Great venue! 
 
A big thanks to both Rick and Graeme who were on cooking duty and they made 
a fabulous job of it too.  I thought the food production was excellent, especially 
the cheese burgers which were a firm favourite. 
 
It was great to see Sarita from Air Ambulance and Emma from Heart of Kent 
Hospice.  The ladies sent a thank you note today for inviting them both along.  
Also has an email from Paula, from Action Medical Research who unfortunately 
was not able to attend. 
 
It was good to see Mike on Saturday looking fit and well and using his bike.  
Pretty good for him after his ordeal! 
 
Look forward to the next one! 
 
 

 





 

 


